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Child Nutrition News
Parents/ Guardians
Since meals are not free for all students any longer, please consider filling out a free/reduced application as quickly as possible. The guidelines do change each school year and your family could qualify for free or reduced meals. The applications can be found on the Child Nutrition page of the district’s website. (www.msd134.org)
If you prefer to pay for meals, please consider using MySchoolBucks.com to use a credit/debit card. If you do not have an account set up- you will need your students’ district ID number to set that up. That number should be on report cards as well as in Skyward.
You are also welcome to send a check or cash with your students but we suggest having it in an envelope marked Lunch Room or Food Service for your students to hand to one of our cashiers.
Any time you have questions, please feel free to call us at 208-585-6700.

Have a great year!
Barbara Bumgardner, SNS
Food Service Director
bbumgardner@msd134.org
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